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The Competitive Balance Subcommittee of the South Carolina High School League’s Executive Committee 
met on October 30, 2023, at 1:00 p.m. via Zoom at the SCHSL Office, 121 Westpark Blvd, Columbia, South 
Carolina.  The following members were present:  Nicholas Pearson, Dr. Sam Barfell, Coby Brandyburg, Ray 
Cooper, and Julianne Lang. 
 
Nicholas Pearson called the meeting to order. 
 
Discussion: 

• Competitive Balance Issues 
 
The Committee met to make final adjustments to the proposals that were submitted to the Competitive Balance 
Subcommittee.  Those proposals will be presented at a special call Executive Committee meeting on 
November 7, 2023, at the SC High School League office.   There will be 3 out of 6 supported proposals that 
will be presented to the full committee. 
 
During the special call Executive Committee meeting on November 7, 2023, at the League Office, Mr. Pearson 
will present the proposals to the full committee and will be prepared to go into details and answer any 
questions. 
 
On November 15, 2023, during the regular Executive Committee meeting, Mr. Warren, President, will entertain 
the motions about the proposals. 
 
A motion made by Dr. Barfell, seconded by Mr. Cooper, to adjourn the meeting. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Dr. Jerome Singleton, Commissioner 
 
Note:  In all votes, the President only votes in the event of a deciding vote. 


